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ANNOUNCE Nov. 9 Friday and ALL NEXT WEEK NOVEMBER  12 - 16

Caring  Community Food Drive
November 8 -15 SOS will be representing the high school for the district wide food drive.  Yes, the entire Garfield Heights City School district will be collecting food for local residents the month of November.

SOS has set a goal of 500 food items for the Caring Community Food Drive.  Please help SOS, help local residents and bring in your food donation today.  There will be a collection box located outside the cafeteria starting Monday, November 12.


LETTERS TO TROOPS

In honor of our veterans, anyone who would like to write a letter of appreciation may do so.  Letters can be put under the SOS door in room 142 no later than tomorrow, Friday, November 9.

TOYS FOR TOTS has begun and toys may be dropped off in the box located outside the cafeteria any morning from 7:15 – 7:25 or in the main office.  Remember toys are to be new and unwrapped.  Thank you
